
VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITIES 
MAY 2019 

 

 

 EXPERIENCE VOLUNTEERS 

Would you enjoy bringing Maldon's 
past to life for museum visitors?  
Come and join a friendly and 
enthusiastic team of volunteers 
helping to make visits to this local 
museum interesting, educational and 
fun. You will be contributing to the 
community and be at the heart of the 
visitor experience.  You’ll be happy to 
be part of a team, have an interest in 
local history and be enthusiastic 
about sharing it! 

RETAIL ASSISTANTS 
Burnham on Crouch 

A charity shop in Burnham needs 
volunteers to cover shifts most days of 
the week.  They receive lots of 
donations so sorting items is a large 
part of the role as well as operating 
the tills, helping to keep the shop 
generally tidy and creating window 
displays.  This charity likes to 
discover what each volunteer can do 
best and enjoys, so that they enjoy 
their role.  If you enjoy meeting new 
people this could be for you. 

@maldoncvs   Visit www.volunteeressex.org    maldoncvs/ 

 
VOLUNTEER CENTRE DROP-IN & INFORMATION 

Maldon & District Volunteer Centre holds a Drop-in in Maldon Library on the 2nd 
Thursday of each month between 10 am and 12 noon.  The next Drop-in takes place 

on 9th May 2019.  Visit www.volunteeressex.org for details of more than 100 
volunteering vacancies in the Maldon District or email 

volunteering@maldoncvs.org.uk 

HERITAGE CENTRE VOLUNTEERS 

Volunteers, with availability to cover 
holiday and sickness absence, are 
needed for Friday/Saturday shifts at a 
local heritage centre. The role includes 
greeting visitors, maintaining the 
appearance of the exhibits and 
keeping public areas tidy.  Volunteers 
will also help with shop transactions 
and keeping the shelves stocked.  You 
should enjoy working with the public, 
have good people skills and basic 
numeracy skills and an interest in 
local history.  Full training provided. 

GATE KEEPERS 

A quiet bird reserve near Tollesbury 
needs Gate Keepers to help lock/open 
the reserve, mostly at weekends but 
occasionally weekdays. Aside from 
this vital task there will be 
opportunities through summer/winter 
to join/lead bird surveys, stock check 
ponies and ensure the reserve is a 
safe and tidy place for visitors.  
Enthusiasm and ability to use your 
own initiative is required. Interest in 
wildlife conservation is beneficial but 
not essential 

 

Volunteer Drop-ins take place on the second Thursday of  
every month in Maldon Library between 10 am and 12 noon 


